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Incidents in the Life of a Slave Girl (EasyRead Super
Large 20pt Edition) Harriet A. Jacobs 2008-11-05 Books
for All Kinds of Readers Read HowYouWant offers the
widest selection of on-demand, accessible format
editions on the market today. Our 7 different sizes of
EasyRead are optimized by increasing the font size and
spacing between the words and the letters. We partner
with leading publishers around the globe. Our goal is to
have accessible editions simultaneously released with
publishers' new books so that all readers can have
access to the books they want to read. To find more
books in your format visit www.readhowyouwant.com
DmC Devil May Cry Capcom 2014-05-06 - DmC Devil May Cry
depicts a duplicitous world where nothing is ever as it
seems and the line between good and evil is constantly
blurred. Spurred into action by the promises of a
trusted relation, Dante bursts into this new world
intent on revenge at any cost. - DmC Devil May Cry
Visual Art collects all the concept art behind this
modern reimagining of the Devil May Cry universe and its
characters. Included are key visuals, character and
location designs, unused concepts, and creator
commentary.
The Outsiders S. E. Hinton 2019 The struggle of three
brothers to stay together after their parent's death and
their quest for identity among the conflicting values of
their adolescent society.
To the Lighthouse Virginia Woolf 2021-06-24 Described by
Virginia Woolf herself as ‘easily the best of my books’,
and by her husband Leonard as a ‘masterpiece’, To the
Lighthouse, first published in 1927, is one of the
milestones of Modernism. Set on the Isle of Skye, over a
decade spanning the First World War, the narrative
centres on the Ramsay family, and is framed by Mrs
Ramsay’s promise to take a trip to the lighthouse the
next day – a promise which isn’t to be fulfilled for a
decade. Flowing from character to character and from
year to year, the novel paints a moving portrait of
love, loss and perception. Bearing all the hallmarks of
Woolf’s prose, with her delicate handling of the
complexities of human relationships, To the Lighthouse
has earned its reputation – frequently appearing in
lists of the best novels of the twentieth century, it
has lost not an iota of brilliance.
Night Embrace Sherrilyn Kenyon 2010-04-01 Dear Reader,
Life is great for me. I have my chicory coffee, my warm
beignets, and my best friend on the cell phone. Once the
sun goes down, I am the baddest thing prowling the
night: I command the elements, and I know no fear. For
centuries, I've protected the innocent and watched over
the mankind, making sure they are safe in a world where
nothing is ever certain. All I want in return is a hot
babe in a red dress, who wants nothing more from me then
one night. Instead, I get a runaway Mardi Gras float
that tries to turn me into roadkill and a beautiful
woman who saves my life but can't remember where she put
my pants. Flamboyant and extravagant, Sunshine
Runningwolf should be the perfect woman for me. She
wants nothing past tonight, no ties, no long-term
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commitments. But every time I look at her, I start
yearning for dreams that I buried centuries ago. With
her unconventional ways and ability to baffle me,
Sunshine is the one person I find myself needing. But
for me to love her would mean her death. I am cursed
never to know peace or happiness-not so long as my enemy
waits in the night to destroy us both. --Talon of the
Morrigantes
The Waves Virginia Woolf 1998 One of Woolf's most
experimental novels, The Waves presents six characters
in monologue - from morning until night, from childhood
into old age - against a background of the sea. The
result is a glorious chorus of voices that exists not to
remark on the passing of events but to celebrate the
connection between its various individual parts.
Say No More Karen Rose 2021-02-09 Mercy Callahan thought
she'd escaped the cult decades ago, but its long fingers
are reaching out for her again in this electrifying
novel in the Sacramento series by New York Times
bestselling author Karen Rose. Seventeen years ago. That
was the last time Mercy Callahan saw Ephraim Burton, the
leader of the twisted Eden cult where she was raised.
But even though she escaped the abuse and terror, they
continue to haunt her. When her brother Gideon discovers
new evidence of the cult's--and their victims'-whereabouts, Mercy goes to Sacramento to reconnect with
him. There, she meets Gideon's closest friend--homicide
detective Rafe Sokolov. From Rafe, she receives an offer
she never knew she needed: to track down Ephraim and
make him pay for everything. But Ephraim, who had
thought Mercy long dead, discovers she is in fact alive
and that she is digging around for the cult's secrets.
And now he'll do anything to take her back to Eden--dead
or alive.
The Jungle Book Rudyard Kipling 1920
The Invisible Life of Addie LaRue V. E. Schwab
2020-10-06 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER USA TODAY
BESTSELLER NATIONAL INDIE BESTSELLER THE WASHINGTON POST
BESTSELLER Recommended by Entertainment Weekly, Real
Simple, NPR, Slate, and Oprah Magazine #1 Library Reads
Pick—October 2020 #1 Indie Next Pick—October 2020 BOOK
OF THE YEAR (2020) FINALIST—Book of The Month Club A
“Best Of” Book From: Oprah Mag * CNN * Amazon * Amazon
Editors * NPR * Goodreads * Bustle * PopSugar * BuzzFeed
* Barnes & Noble * Kirkus Reviews * Lambda Literary *
Nerdette * The Nerd Daily * Polygon * Library Reads *
io9 * Smart Bitches Trashy Books * LiteraryHub * Medium
* BookBub * The Mary Sue * Chicago Tribune * NY Daily
News * SyFy Wire * Powells.com * Bookish * Book Riot *
Library Reads Voter Favorite * In the vein of The Time
Traveler’s Wife and Life After Life, The Invisible Life
of Addie LaRue is New York Times bestselling author V.
E. Schwab’s genre-defying tour de force. A Life No One
Will Remember. A Story You Will Never Forget. France,
1714: in a moment of desperation, a young woman makes a
Faustian bargain to live forever—and is cursed to be
forgotten by everyone she meets. Thus begins the
extraordinary life of Addie LaRue, and a dazzling
adventure that will play out across centuries and
continents, across history and art, as a young woman
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learns how far she will go to leave her mark on the
world. But everything changes when, after nearly 300
years, Addie stumbles across a young man in a hidden
bookstore and he remembers her name. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
The Divine Comedy Dante Alighieri 1886
Koko Peter Straub 2011-04-06 Bestselling author Peter
Straub's Koko is a gripping psychological thriller in
which horror and paranoia are indistinguishable from
reality.Koko. Only four men knew what it meant. Now they
must stop it. They were Vietnam vets-a doctor, a lawyer,
a working stiff, and a writer. Very different from each
other, they are nonetheless linked by a shared history
and a single shattering secret. Now, they have been
reunited and are about to embark on a quest that will
take from Washington, D.C., to the graveyards and
fleshpots of the Far East to the human jungle of New
York, hunting someone from the past who has risen from
the darkness to kill and kill and kill.
Daddy-Long-Legs Jean Webster 1913 Judy Abbott is a
lively, endearing young girl growing up in an orphanage.
Her dreams of college seem in vain until the unknown
benefactor offers to pay for her tuition. The only
requirements are that she must write to him every month,
and that she can never know who he is.
The Devil's Arithmetic Jane Yolen 2004 Hannah resents
the traditions of her Jewish heritage until time travel
places her in the middle of a small Jewish village in
Nazi-occupied Poland.
House of Earth and Blood Sarah J. Maas 2020-03-03 A #1
New York Times bestseller! Sarah J. Maas's brand-new
CRESCENT CITY series begins with House of Earth and
Blood: the story of half-Fae and half-human Bryce
Quinlan as she seeks revenge in a contemporary fantasy
world of magic, danger, and searing romance. Bryce
Quinlan had the perfect life-working hard all day and
partying all night-until a demon murdered her closest
friends, leaving her bereft, wounded, and alone. When
the accused is behind bars but the crimes start up
again, Bryce finds herself at the heart of the
investigation. She'll do whatever it takes to avenge
their deaths. Hunt Athalar is a notorious Fallen angel,
now enslaved to the Archangels he once attempted to
overthrow. His brutal skills and incredible strength
have been set to one purpose-to assassinate his boss's
enemies, no questions asked. But with a demon wreaking
havoc in the city, he's offered an irresistible deal:
help Bryce find the murderer, and his freedom will be
within reach. As Bryce and Hunt dig deep into Crescent
City's underbelly, they discover a dark power that
threatens everything and everyone they hold dear, and
they find, in each other, a blazing passion-one that
could set them both free, if they'd only let it. With
unforgettable characters, sizzling romance, and pageturning suspense, this richly inventive new fantasy
series by #1 New York Times bestselling author Sarah J.
Maas delves into the heartache of loss, the price of
freedom-and the power of love.
Devil May Cry Sherrilyn Kenyon 2007-08-07 As an ancient
Sumerian god, Sin was one of the most powerful among his
pantheon. . . Until the night Artemis brutally stole his
godhood and left him for dead. For millennia, this exgod turned Dark-Hunter has dreamed only of regaining his
powers and seeking revenge on Artemis. If only life were
that simple. Unfortunately he has bigger fish--or in
Sin's case--demons, to fry. The lethal gallu that were
buried by his pantheon are now stirring and they are
hungry for human flesh. Their goal is to destroy mankind
and anyone else who gets in their way. Sin is the only
one who can stop them—that is if a certain woman doesn't
kill him first. Unfortunately, Sin discovers that now he
must rely on her or witness an annihilation of biblical
proportions. Enemies have always made strange
bedfellows, but never more so than when the fate of the
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world hangs in the balance. Now a man who knows only
betrayal must trust the one person most likely to hand
him to the demons. Artemis may have stolen his godhood,
but this one has stolen his heart. The only question is
will she keep it or feed it to the ones who want him
dead?
Life of Pi Yann Martel 2009-03-19 Life of Pi is a
masterful and utterly original novel that is at once the
story of a young castaway who faces immeasurable
hardships on the high seas, and a meditation on
religion, faith, art and life that is as witty as it is
profound. Using the threads of all of our best stories,
Yann Martel has woven a glorious spiritual adventure
that makes us question what it means to be alive, and to
believe.
American Indian Myths and Legends Richard Erdoes
2013-12-04 More than 160 tales from eighty tribal groups
gives us a rich and lively panorama of the Native
American mythic heritage. From across the continent
comes tales of creation and love; heroes and war;
animals, tricksters, and the end of the world. In
addition to mining the best folkloric sources of the
nineteenth century, the editors have also included a
broad selection of contemporary Native American voices.
With black-and-white illustrations throughout Selected
and edited by Richard Erdoes and Alfonso Ortiz Part of
the Pantheon Fairy Tale and Folklore Library
Alcoholics Anonymous Alcoholics Anonymous World Services
1986 The basic text for Alcoholics Anonymous.
First god betrayed me then the devil Rohit Sethi
2020-10-27 Imagine a world where you’re surrounded by
people, yet alone. In this world, your mind stops time
just as things progress from bad to worse so that your
endless fall into the abyss of fear is nothing more than
a flash flood of horrible memories and regrets. This is
the world of one man — a man whose quest for answers and
redemption leads him into just such an inescapable
world. Join him as he goes on a journey through his
mind, through the light and the dark, to the furthest
reaches of his heart and mind, hoping desperately to
find the answers that will give him a semblance of peace
while he holds onto the few things that still make him
smile. This is the world of ‘The Forsaken.’ "Every coin
has two sides, and every side has two reasons. Every
reason has an explanation. The deeper you go, the more
detailed it gets; the more the detail, the harder the
quest. Whether God is in the details or the Devil is,we
may never know."
The Glass Castle Jeannette Walls 2006-01-02 Journalist
Walls grew up with parents whose ideals and stubborn
nonconformity were their curse and their salvation. Rex
and Rose Mary and their four children lived like nomads,
moving among Southwest desert towns, camping in the
mountains. Rex was a charismatic, brilliant man who,
when sober, captured his children's imagination,
teaching them how to embrace life fearlessly. Rose Mary
painted and wrote and couldn't stand the responsibility
of providing for her family. When the money ran out, the
Walls retreated to the dismal West Virginia mining town
Rex had tried to escape. As the dysfunction escalated,
the children had to fend for themselves, supporting one
another as they found the resources and will to leave
home. Yet Walls describes her parents with deep
affection in this tale of unconditional love in a family
that, despite its profound flaws, gave her the fiery
determination to carve out a successful life. -- From
publisher description.
Bud, Not Buddy Christopher Paul Curtis 2015-01-31 The
Newbery Medal and Coretta Scott King Award-winning
classic about a boy who decides to hit the road to find
his father—from Christopher Paul Curtis, author of The
Watsons Go To Birmingham—1963, a Newbery and Coretta
Scott King Honoree. It’s 1936, in Flint Michigan. Times
may be hard, and ten-year-old Bud may be a motherless
boy on the run, but Bud’s got a few things going for
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him: 1. He has his own suitcase full of special things.
2. He’s the author of Bud Caldwell’s Rules and Things
for Having a Funner Life and Making a Better Liar Out of
Yourself. 3. His momma never told him who his father
was, but she left a clue: flyers advertising Herman E.
Calloway and his famous band, the Dusky Devastators of
the Depression!!!!!! Bud’s got an idea that those flyers
will lead him to his father. Once he decides to hit the
road to find this mystery man, nothing can stop him—not
hunger, not fear, not vampires, not even Herman E.
Calloway himself. AN ALA BEST BOOK FOR YOUNG ADULTS AN
ALA NOTABLE CHILDREN'S BOOK AN IRA CHILDREN'S BOOK AWARD
WINNER NAMED TO 14 STATE AWARD LISTS “The book is a gem,
of value to all ages, not just the young people to whom
it is aimed.” —The Christian Science Monitor “Will keep
readers engrossed from first page to last.” —Publishers
Weekly, Starred “Curtis writes with a razor-sharp
intelligence that grabs the reader by the heart and
never lets go. . . . This highly recommended title [is]
at the top of the list of books to be read again and
again.” —Voice of Youth Advocates, Starred From the
Hardcover edition.
The God of Small Things Arundhati Roy 2011-07-27 The
beloved debut novel about an affluent Indian family
forever changed by one fateful day in 1969, from the
author of The Ministry of Utmost Happiness NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER • MAN BOOKER PRIZE WINNER Compared
favorably to the works of Faulkner and Dickens,
Arundhati Roy’s modern classic is equal parts powerful
family saga, forbidden love story, and piercing
political drama. The seven-year-old twins Estha and
Rahel see their world shaken irrevocably by the arrival
of their beautiful young cousin, Sophie. It is an event
that will lead to an illicit liaison and tragedies
accidental and intentional, exposing “big things [that]
lurk unsaid” in a country drifting dangerously toward
unrest. Lush, lyrical, and unnerving, The God of Small
Things is an award-winning landmark that started for its
author an esteemed career of fiction and political
commentary that continues unabated.
Gone with the Wind Margaret Mitchell 2020-01-02 'My
dear, I don't give a damn.' Margaret Mitchell’s pageturning, sweeping American epic has been a classic for
over eighty years. Beloved and thought by many to be the
greatest of the American novels, Gone with the Wind is a
story of love, hope and loss set against the tense
historical background of the American Civil War. The
lovers at the novel’s centre – the selfish, privileged
Scarlett O’Hara and rakish Rhett Butler – are magnetic:
pulling readers into the tangled narrative of a struggle
to survive that cannot be forgotten. WINNER OF NATIONAL
BOOK AWARD AND PULITZER PRIZE 'For sheer readability I
can think of nothing it must give way before' The New
Yorker 'What makes some people come through catastrophes
and others, apparently just as able, strong, and brave,
go under?’ Margaret Mitchell
Revelation 1999-01-01 The final book of the Bible,
Revelation prophesies the ultimate judgement of mankind
in a series of allegorical visions, grisly images and
numerological predictions. According to these, empires
will fall, the "Beast" will be destroyed and Christ will
rule a new Jerusalem. With an introduction by Will Self.
You Deserve Each Other Sarah Hogle 2020-04-07 When your
nemesis also happens to be your fiancé, happily ever
after becomes a lot more complicated in this wickedly
funny, lovers-to-enemies-to-lovers romantic comedy
debut. Naomi Westfield has the perfect fiancé: Nicholas
Rose holds doors open for her, remembers her restaurant
orders, and comes from the kind of upstanding society
family any bride would love to be a part of. They never
fight. They’re preparing for their lavish wedding that's
three months away. And she is miserably and utterly sick
of him. Naomi wants out, but there's a catch: whoever
ends the engagement will have to foot the nonrefundable
wedding bill. When Naomi discovers that Nicholas, too,
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has been feigning contentment, the two of them go headto-head in a battle of pranks, sabotage, and all-out
emotional warfare. But with the countdown looming to the
wedding that may or may not come to pass, Naomi finds
her resolve slipping. Because now that they have nothing
to lose, they're finally being themselves—and having fun
with the last person they expect: each other.
Man and His Symbols Carl Gustav Jung 1964 Explores
Jung's psychological concepts regarding the nature,
function and importance of man's symbols as they appear
on both the conscious and subconscious level
The Rose-Garden Husband Margaret Widdemer 2019-11-26
"The Rose-Garden Husband" by Margaret Widdemer.
Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide
range of titles that encompasses every genre. From wellknown classics & literary fiction and non-fiction to
forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world literature,
we issue the books that need to be read. Each Good Press
edition has been meticulously edited and formatted to
boost readability for all e-readers and devices. Our
goal is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and
accessible to everyone in a high-quality digital format.
Devil May Cry Makoto Tsuchibayashi 2015-08-11 It's the
ultimate art tome for the iconic Devil May Cry
franchise! Collected are materials from all four classic
Devil May Cry games and the Devil May Cry anime series.
Inside you'll find character artwork, weapon designs,
creatures, locations, and more. Also included are over
20-pages of exclusive interviews with the developers and
artists behind the long-running series, as well as
plenty of creator commentary!
The Blue Book of Grammar and Punctuation Lester Kaufman
2021-04-16 The bestselling workbook and grammar guide,
revised and updated! Hailed as one of the best books
around for teaching grammar, The Blue Book of Grammar
and Punctuation includes easy-to-understand rules,
abundant examples, dozens of reproducible quizzes, and
pre- and post-tests to help teach grammar to middle and
high schoolers, college students, ESL students,
homeschoolers, and more. This concise, entertaining
workbook makes learning English grammar and usage simple
and fun. This updated 12th edition reflects the latest
updates to English usage and grammar, and includes
answers to all reproducible quizzes to facilitate selfassessment and learning. Clear and concise, with easyto-follow explanations, offering "just the facts" on
English grammar, punctuation, and usage Fully updated to
reflect the latest rules, along with even more quizzes
and pre- and post-tests to help teach grammar Ideal for
students from seventh grade through adulthood in the US
and abroad For anyone who wants to understand the major
rules and subtle guidelines of English grammar and
usage, The Blue Book of Grammar and Punctuation offers
comprehensive, straightforward instruction.
A Court of Wings and Ruin Sarah J. Maas 2017-05-02 The
epic third novel in the #1 New York Times bestselling
Court of Thorns and Roses series by Sarah J. Maas. Feyre
has returned to the Spring Court, determined to gather
information on Tamlin's actions and learn what she can
about the invading king threatening to bring her land to
its knees. But to do so she must play a deadly game of
deceit. One slip could bring doom not only for Feyre,
but for everything-and everyone-she holds dear. As war
bears down upon them all, Feyre endeavors to take her
place amongst the High Fae of the land, balancing her
struggle to master her powers-both magical and
political-and her love for her court and family. Amidst
these struggles, Feyre and Rhysand must decide whom to
trust amongst the cunning and lethal High Lords, and
hunt for allies in unexpected places. In this thrilling
third book in the #1 New York Times bestselling series
from Sarah J. Maas, the fate of Feyre's world is at
stake as armies grapple for power over the one thing
that could destroy it.
Fahrenheit 451 Ray Bradbury 1951 A totalitarian regime
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has ordered all books to be destroyed, but one of the
book burners suddenly realizes their merit.
Lord of the Flies William Golding 2003-12-16 Golding’s
iconic 1954 novel, now with a new foreword by Lois
Lowry, remains one of the greatest books ever written
for young adults and an unforgettable classic for
readers of any age. This edition includes a new
Suggestions for Further Reading by Jennifer Buehler. At
the dawn of the next world war, a plane crashes on an
uncharted island, stranding a group of schoolboys. At
first, with no adult supervision, their freedom is
something to celebrate. This far from civilization they
can do anything they want. Anything. But as order
collapses, as strange howls echo in the night, as terror
begins its reign, the hope of adventure seems as far
removed from reality as the hope of being rescued.
Speak: The Graphic Novel Laurie Halse Anderson
2018-02-06 The critically acclaimed, award-winning,
modern classic Speak is now a stunning graphic novel.
"Speak up for yourself—we want to know what you have to
say." From the first moment of her freshman year at
Merryweather High, Melinda knows this is a big fat lie,
part of the nonsense of high school. She is
friendless—an outcast—because she busted an end-ofsummer party by calling the cops, so now nobody will
talk to her, let alone listen to her. Through her work
on an art project, she is finally able to face what
really happened that night: She was raped by an
upperclassman, a guy who still attends Merryweather and
is still a threat to her. With powerful illustrations by
Emily Carroll, Laurie Halse Anderson's Speak: The
Graphic Novel comes alive for new audiences and fans of
the classic novel. This title has Common Core
connections.
Roll of Thunder, Hear My Cry Mildred D. Taylor 1997
Young Cassie Logan endures humiliation and witnesses the
racism of the KKK as they embark on a cross-burning
rampage, before she fully understands the importance her
family attributes to having land of their own.
Sophie's World Jostein Gaarder 2007-03-20 One day Sophie
comes home from school to find two questions in her
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mail: "Who are you?" and "Where does the world come
from?" Before she knows it she is enrolled in a
correspondence course with a mysterious philosopher.
Thus begins Jostein Gaarder's unique novel, which is not
only a mystery, but also a complete and entertaining
history of philosophy.
Their Eyes Were Watching God Zora Neale Hurston
2020-05-30 Their Eyes Were Watching God is a 1937 novel
by African-American writer Zora Neale Hurston. It is
considered a classic of the Harlem Renaissance of the
1920s, and it is likely Hurston's best known work.
Christabel... Samuel Taylor Coleridge 1905
Treasure Island Robert Louis Stevenson 1896
In Her Shoes Jennifer Weiner 2008-09-04 Rose Feller is
thirty years old, a high-powered attorney, with a secret
passion for romance novels, an exercise regime she's
going to start next week, and dreams of a man who will
slide off her glasses, gaze into her eyes, and tell her
that she's beautiful. Meet Rose's sister Maggie. Twentyeight years old, drop-dead gorgeous and only
occasionally employed, Maggie is a backing singer in a
band called Whiskered Biscuit. She dreams of fame and
fortune -- and of getting her dowdy big sister to stick
to a skin-care regime. These two women with nothing in
common but a childhood tragedy, shared DNA, and the same
size feet, are about to learn that their family is more
different than they ever imagined, and that they're more
alike than they'd ever believe. The brilliant new novel
by Jennifer Weiner, Who Do You Love, will be released in
August 2015.
The Master & Margarita Mikhail Afanasevich Bulgakov 1996
This volume considers the Russian writer Bulgakov's
work, The master and Margarita. It opens with the
editor's general introduction, discussing the work in
the context of the writer's oeuvre as well as its place
within the Russian literary tradition. The introductory
section also includes considerations of existing
translations and of textual problems in the original
Russian. The following sections contain several wideranging articles by other scholars, primary sources and
background material such as letters, memoirs, early
reviews and maps.
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